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Hello,
 
I have spoken with the ownership for the Regent St Mini-Mart; I have no concerns with their
application except for their desire to potentially serve liquor.  I do not believe their selling liquor will
be conducive to the health and safety of the area at this time, and this was communicated to the
applicants. 
 
TY
 
Jason
 

Captain Jason Freedman
Midtown Police District
City of Madison Police Department
 
Desk      608-229-8201
Cell        608-209-7063
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